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Congratulations to this week’s winners!    

     
 

Hatherley News 

  
 
 

We have been very busy 
in nursery this week! We 
have been practising our 
letter shapes and writing 
our names. 

 
 
 
 
 
We have also enjoyed hearing about “What the 
Ladybird Heard” and painting our own ladybird 
friends! 

  
Foxcubs have been having a great time in the outside area 
this week! We are loving the warmer weather and hope it 
comes back soon. Mrs Uddin and Mrs Grimes have made a 
stage for us to preform, dance and sing! Our favourite song 
to sing at the moment is 'Three Blind Mice'! 

As designers, Moles and Rabbits we have been finding out 
about how winding mechanisms work. We designed our 
own winding mechanism, made it using different materials 
and evaluated it. We talked about some changes we would 
make next time but were really pleased with the results.  

As historians, Squirrels have been learning about how 
toys have changed within living memory. Did you 
know that many of the toys that children play with 
nowadays are interactive? This means that they can 
respond to the user’s input. However, in the 1960s 
many toys had to be pushed, pulled or wound to make 
them move.   

PCSO Stu came in to speak to Badgers about age rating 
on games and films 

 



 Dates for the Diary 

Monday 4 April – Parents evening 

Wednesday 6 April – Parents evening (No Art & Craft Club) 

Wednesday 6 April – Deadline for class photo orders 

Friday 8 April – End of term (finish 1.20pm) 

Monday 25 April – Summer term starts 

Thursday 28 April – Popcorn Club (3-5pm) 

Friday 29 April – Y2 Trip to Chelthenham Jazz Festival (am) 

Thursday 5 May – YR Trip to Cotswold Farm Park (all day) 

Wednesday 11 May – Parents Coffee Morning (9am) 

Thursday 12 May – Y2 Trip to Slimbridge (all day) 

Friday 27 May – Jubilee Party Day 
 

Multiskills 

Year 1 and 2 went on a Multiskills trip to 
Oxstalls Sports Centre last week. Some of us 
even won an Easter Egg for our good 
sportsmanship! 

 

 

 

 

 
So far 46% of parents have logged into the SchoolPing app! Both 
parents are able to have their own account so please call into the 
office to check your email address if you haven’t received an 
invitation.  
We hope SchoolPing will allow us to 
communicate more efficiently with 
parents and carers, and will include 
useful extras such as a school calendar 
and school trip consents. 

 

 

 
Calling any willing gardeners! 

We are hoping to run an after-school gardening club in the 
summer term and would love it if any parents, carers and 
grandparents would like to help out. Come and spend 
some time outside in the sunshine with your little ones! 
Please catch Mrs Johnson in 
the playground if you are 
interested.  

 

Attendance Update 

We are pleased to report that the school attendance level 
has been improving in recent weeks and is now at 93.4%. 
We’d like to thank our parents for supporting their children 
getting in to school every day and on time. Let’s keep it up! 

 



 


